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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
Volunteer Opportunities 

September 27, 2012 

 

 

BAKERS NEEDED  

Would you like to help the high staff start their months off on the right foot? Volunteer to help bake muffins/coffee cake on 

the first Monday of each Month. No need to commit to every month but you need to be able to bring it to the high school by 

7:00 am. If interested contact Cathy Pinter at cmpinter@me.com.  

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – TEACHER DINNER – Thursday, October 11th 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on October 11th and 12th. On Thursday, the teachers hold classes in the 

morning and then meet with parents from 12:30-8:00pm. That evening, they will have a short dinner break beginning at 5pm 

and running through 6:30pm.  (They’ll eat in shifts – conferences will continue during that time period – see the recent 

mailing from school to see when each department will be taking their break.) 
 

The SHS Parent Association is again planning to serve dinner to our hard working teachers during this long day of classes 

and conferences. The teachers really enjoy this break mid-evening and truly appreciate the homemade creations of our 

many talented cooks.  
 

This is where you come in: we need some cooks to help with the food and some volunteers to help with set up, 

serving, and clean up. The October theme is Fall Harvest. We need folks to bring entrees, soups, hearty grain or green 

salads, fresh fruit, bread and butter, beverages, and desserts that feel in sync with the season. Should you prefer to 

volunteer for the event, Set Up will start at 4:00, serving from 5:00-6:00, and Clean Up will begin at 7:00. 
 

If you would like to be part of this dinner for our wonderful SHS faculty and staff, please contact Connie Eastman at 

ceastman1@wi.rr.com or Lindy Yeager (Florsheim) at lflorsheim@weycogroup.com. THANK YOU! 
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